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Our Vision 

 

 
 

Welcome Back 

 

What a great start to the spring term we have had!  

Children have started their new theme work 

‘Animal Magic’ and we have had lots of sporting 

events where children have been able to shine.   

Last week we had our section 5 Ofsted Inspection 

at school, this was our first inspection with the 

pre-school under our wing.  Thank you to all of our 

parents who completed the parents view 

questionnaire, a huge response which was noted by 

the inspector.  We are all so proud of your children, 

they demonstrated our vision and key values 

brilliantly.  The report should be with us in around 

3 weeks, when it arrives, we will be able to share 

this with you.  Our Year 5/6 children and staff are 

preparing for Hilltop soon in February, fingers 

crossed for some slightly less blowy and warmer 

weather! Please check the key dates document as 

we have some family learning times coming up in 

February- Mrs Board 

Active Education 

 

Once again, active education will be 

running holiday activities during February half 

term. This will include all their usual activities 

such as dodgeball & nerf combat, multi sports and 

their new creativity camps. 

 

Coffee, Cookies and Counting  

 

Monica and Eleanor are pleased that Hannah 

Simpson will be delivering another Coffee, 

Cookies and Counting workshop and this one is 

happening during the evening. 

Date:  Thursday 8th February 6.30pm - 8pm  

Venue:  John of Gaunt Infant and Nursery 

School. 

This is an evening option for all Nursery 

Reception. Years 1, 2 and 3 parents and carers to 

attend.    

Please join them for this upcoming workshop and 

learn valuable skills to help your child's learning 

in a relaxed and fun way.  

 This workshop will take place on Thursday 8th 

February from 6.30pm to 8pm at John of Gaunt 

Infant and Nursery School, Hungate Street 

Aylsham NR11 6JZ  

For more information, please contact our Family 

Learning Co-ordinator, Monica Harding, at 

mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk or call 

07780 887348 to book.  
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Eat well, Stay Well. 

 

Aylsham High School are delighted to be working 

in partnership with Clarion Futures to offer a free 

Eat Well, Stay Well course on in Aylsham on 

Wednesday 7th February.   

For more information, please contact our Family 

Learning Co-ordinator, Monica Harding, at 

mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk or call 

07780 887348 to book.  

 

 
 

Chess Competition 

 

  

 

School Attendance  
 

 
 

Month Attendance % 

September 97.76% 

October 97.24% 

November 95.61% 

December 94.94% 

January 93.71% 
 

 
 

Our school attendance figure target is 96% 
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Key Dates 

 

FEBRUARY 2024 

Fri 2nd – Number Day 

Mon 5th – Children’s Mental health week 

Tues 6th – Safer Internet Day 

Thurs 8th – Moving Maths Mountain @ Hevingham 

Primary from 1.30pm – 3pm 

Thurs 8th – Coffee, Cookies & Counting @ John of 

Gaunt from 6.30pm – 8pm 

Fri 9th – Saw Day 

Mon 12th – Wed 14th – Hilltop Residential YR’s 

5&6  

Mon 12th – Book week 

Fri 16th – Break up for half term 

Mon 26th – Back to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher Award 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

Amee W Perseverance when writing 

about a new character – 

you didn’t give up  

Oliver W Increased motivation with 

your writing 

Bradley T Super calm and focused 

motivation making really 

good choices in & out of 

class 

Ivy Great motivation across all 

subjects, especially 

reading 

Maxwell Great motivation in his 

English  

Dexter F Amazing motivation in 

Maths, counting up to 7 & 

writing the numbers 

Olly M Incredible lift in his ZPD – 

Brilliant motivation  

Harrison B Great motivation to try 

any task set 

Amee W Outstanding progress in 

motivation and 

perseverance in her 

lessons 

Mason Perseverance with your 

reading and handwriting 

James Super motivation in 

homework tasks this week 

Archie Great motivation and 

perseverance in learning 

and being successful  
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Executive Head Teacher 

 


